

1 Greentree Drive, Suite 2 S. Burlington, VT 05403

MEMO

TO: Pharmacy Providers

FROM Change Healthcare

SUBJECT: Observance of Christmas and New Years

DATE December 22, 2022

In observance of Christmas and New Year's, Change Healthcare will be closed Saturday, December 24th and Saturday, December 31st and open limited hours 8am to 4pm on Monday, December 26th, and Monday, January 2nd. If you have an emergency, please contact our helpdesk using our standard after-hours number, 1-844-679-5362 or 1-844-679-5363. Your call will be returned within 15 minutes.

From all of us at Change Healthcare, please have a safe and enjoyable holiday.

Michael Ouellette, R.Ph Director of Provider Services

